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Comments for Public Posting: We need every RSO unit possible to address the housing shortage
we are experiencing. If people would like to make additional
funds they can always rent a spare unit to a tenant. There is no
shortage of hotel rooms in our city. Please do not allow our RSO
units to be used for short term housing for out-of-towners. Our
community members need places to live.



